PLANNING MEETING ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL

April 3, 2017

The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting at 5:30 P.M. on April 3, 2017 in the Ashland City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy Joe Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk Administrator Chelsey Wynn, City Hall Aide Sarah McKemie, Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Chaplin Cecil Chappell, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Youth Sports Coordinator Stephanie Freeman, Kris Herron and Helen Pope from the Historic Committee, and Ray Stansell of the Clay Times-Journal.

Mayor Fetner called the meeting to order.

Items discussed included possible plans for Clay County High School memorabilia and museum, an ad for the New City Hall open house, and SGA cleanup day.

There was no business conducted at this meeting.

Mayor

Attest: